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Question No. 38 

Senator Crossin asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2006: 
 
Funding for Annual Conference of Community Legal Centres: 
 
What amount was provided by AGD for the 2004 Conference? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

In 2004, $20,000 was contributed from the Community Legal Services Program for the National 
Association of Community Legal Centres national conference. 
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